Two Rivers Subdivision Meeting Minutes 
May 14, 2003
[bookmark: _GoBack]7:00pm-8:00pm
Vernon Lutheran Church
Called to order at 7:07pm
Guest speaker - Mukwonago Fire Department - Due to a miscommunication combined with a fire emergency, no representative from the fire department was able to attend.
Subdivision Rummage Sale
Planning of Social Activities - The discussion centered around monetary expenditures. Resident concensus was that ACB funds (collected from annual assessments from homeowners) should not be used for any social activities. If barricades are needed, this may be acceptable, but no food, supplies, or decorations are to be purchased using ACB funds.
The following Subdivision issues were discussed:
Recent Assessment - there are 6 outstanding assessments at this time. Requests were made for budgets and for expenditure records. These are available for anyone to inspect at any time, and will be posted to the web site as soon as practical.
Light posts in front of houses - suppliers were discussed. Everyone thinks that they are a bit expensive, but generally agreed that there needed to be consistency.
Parking (street and RV/trailer) was discussed again, with some residents requesting changes to the covenants allowing RV parking for up to a week. Others objected to this strongly. The process for amending the covenants was briefly discussed.
Political campaign signs - to display or not display, that is the question - consensus was that they should be allowed, but not until about 2 weeks before an election and to be taken down the day after the election.

